
Good Morning, in relation to this application the LSO has no comments relating to the change of 
name or change of hours as per the variation application . 

 
However, if the Board is not satisfied that the area specified on point 4 is not deemed to be an 
internal area then the LSO recommends that the current conditions are retained for this area as per 
below: 
 
22:00 hours as the terminal hour 
No amplified music or live entertainment 
Demarcation of the external area 

 
Best Regards 
John 
 
 


